
From: Soura, Christian
To: Glover, ChristineChGlover@oepp.sc.gov

Date: 9/23/2012 4:12:05 PM
Subject: Re: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

Sounds good - thanks.
 

CLS
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Glover, Christine
 
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2012 02:41 PM
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: RE: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Hey Christian,
 

I will discuss with Larry on Monday and get back with you. 
 

________________________________________
 
From: Soura, Christian
 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 2:37 PM
 
To: Glover, Christine
 
Subject: FW: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Christine,
 

Do you mind looking into this a little, and then you and I can catch-up on it early next week? I'm not 
well-versed in the matter at hand, but was asked to look into it. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: xerox5755@gov.sc.gov [mailto:xerox5755@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 3:29 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:ChGlover@oepp.sc.gov


Attachment File Type: PDF
 

WorkCentre Location: machine location not set
 
Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0
 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com


